
May he and his mechutanim reap loads of nachas from their children 

Szczebrzeszyn: at the cemetery with contractor 

Kobryn: Measuring the cemetery borders 

 
 
 

 

•Kobryn, Belarus: At first, the HFPJC board arrived to the 

Kobryn cemetery, resting site of Rabbi Moshe Kobryn’er zt”l, in a 
joint effort with the Asra Kadisha to determine the precise 
cemetery borders in preparation for the fence construction. It’s 
opportune to mention that a fence is urgently needed to secure the 
site, which is in danger of being appropriated in the process of the 
recent real estate development in that area. 

•A successful meeting was held at the office of the deputy mayor, 
where the future plans of the cemetery were discussed, with 
subsequent applications of the needed permits. The deputy mayor 
assured his support with the bureaucratic details of the project. 
The project is now dependent on the generous donations of klal 
yisroel! 

•Sczebrzeszyn, Poland: The following stopover was at the 

ancient cemetery in Szczebrzeszyn, which is on Avoyseinu’s 
agenda for an extended time. The HFPJC Board met with the 
contractor on the cemetery site and reviewed the many details 
involved in the eventual success of the project. Presently, a 
thorough cleanup is being scheduled to prepare the 
commencement of the work. 

• Narol, Poland: Further preparations were also made at the 

Narol cemetery with the attendance of the contractor and HFPJC 
Board members. A thorough assessment was made on site to 
determine the precise borders, which had been uncertain due to a 
nearby street side that was built on cemetery property. 

• Moglienca, Poland: At last, the group of askanim arrived to 

the cemetery in Moglienica, where historical gravestones were 
found at a recent evaluation. The borders were reviewed once 
again according to visible fundaments of the original fence. At the 
end, the HFPJC Board members utilized this sublime opportunity 
to pray at the holy gravesites for continued success in their noble 
endeavors. 
 

' ן הק"מדברי הרמב  

ועוד כי רצה להודיענו מקום קבורת האבות... באשר אנחנו     

(ן חיי שרה"רמב. )'חייבים לכבד מקום קבורת אבותינו הק  

 

Excerpts of the successful trip by the HFPJC 
Board members, to prepare cemetery projects 
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Kobryn, Belarus 

June 17, 2012 

Szczebrzeszyn, Poland 

June 19, 2012 

Narol, Poland 

June 19, 2012 

Preparations for Restoration Projects – Summer 2012 

Narol: Preparing for the project 

With hearts filled with admiration and joy, we extend our heartfelt and  

sincere Mazel tov wishes to a very special and honored individual 

Reb Yaakov Gutman and family 
Upon the recent engagement of his grandchild,  

son of Reb Hershel Gutman. 
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